


We recommend that the County discontinue the practice of allowing the use of credit cards 
exempt from the County’s Procurement Card program. 

Administration’s Response

We again recommend that the County take the appropriate action to calculate and report the 
correct amount of the vehicle fringe benefit. 

Administration’s Response:  


